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18th November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
I have now been provided with the necessary guidance from East Renfrewshire Authority with 
regards to our Nursery Class and the proposed strike action on Thursday 24th November. 
 
Where health & safety risk assessments enable nursery classes to be open, nursery classes in East 
Renfrewshire will be open on the 24th November. Having completed this risk assessment process 
for our nursery class this morning alongside ERC colleagues, I can confirm that Giffnock Nursery 
Class will be open on Thursday 24th November if the proposed strike action goes ahead. 
However, all nursery classes that are open will operate a reduced provision with all children who 
would ordinarily attend the nursery class that day attending between 9am–3pm. For clarity, those 
children who would ordinarily attend between 8am-6pm can also only attend between 9am-3pm. As 
always, we would ask that all children are collected by 3pm as the nursery class will be closing 
straight after this time. 
 
I understand that if the proposed strike action goes ahead it will cause significant disruption and 
additional challenges for our families. I am sorry for the significant inconvenience that this will 
cause. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact our school office on 0141-
570-7180. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 

 
Rob Lawson 
Head Teacher 
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